
 

 

 

 

City Council Memorandum 

 

 

 

 

To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 

From: Dan Wietecha, City Administrator  

Date: May 20, 2024 

Item: Arts & Culture Commission – Shakespeare in the Park 

 

Council Action Requested: 

Informational. No action needed. 

 

Background Information:    

The Arts & Culture Commission is planning for a Shakespeare in the Park play on Sunday, June 

30, at Vermillion Fall Park, from 7 to 9 pm. The Classical Actors Ensemble will perform 

“Twelfth Night” with a fun little twist. The picnic shelter has been reserved for the event. 

 

Financial Impact: 

$1,100, within budget 

 

Committee Discussion: 

Arts & Culture Commission 

 

Attachments: 

N/A 
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